
 

 

This paper was given at the IERE International Conference on Electromagnetic Compatibility at the University of Surrey in 
September 1984, and published in their Proceedings. The same was published in “Wireless World” in September and October. 
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144   I should not have let F. David Tombe include this section. He had been suppressed for a long time.       I Catt, 2011 
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